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DATA LABEL: OFFICIAL
 
 
 
From: alan cunningham  
Sent: 04 November 2015 22:19
To: wlldp
Subject: Fwd: Local Development Plan
 
Apologies, earlier email was sent in error before completion.
Please see completed message.
 
---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: alan cunningham 
Date: Wed, Nov 4, 2015 at 6:56 PM
Subject: Local Development Plan
To: wlldp@westlothian.gov.uk

Att
Fiona Mc Brierty,
Development Planning,
West Lothian Civic Centre,
Howden, South Road,
Livingston
EH54 6FF
 
Objection to LDP proposal - references H-BU11 & H-BU12 at Broxburn.
 
Dear Fiona,
 
On behalf of Broxburn United Sports Club Trust (BUSC) I am writing to lodge our
objection to the LDP proposal regarding the 2 references noted. Our objection is
regarding the reduction in essential car parking for our members and visitors at both these
location but in particular 
H-BU11.
 
Our Albyn Park facility has over 700 members consisting of 32 teams and equivalent
visiting teams. We have a weekly through flow of around 3000 people to Albyn Park
over a 7 day operation.
 
Parking is a big issue in this area due to ourselves and West Lothian Leisure (Xcite).
Residents in Church St have complained for many years to Keir Stevenson at WLC about
parking issues caused by Xcite and ourselves.
BUSC only have 25 parking spaces at Albyn park with another additional 18 provided at
Buchan Park BC.
We desperately require to retain these H-BU11 Stewartfield parking spaces where we
manage 5 playing fields in addition to our artificial pitch at Albyn Park. Parents also use
the road parking at H-BU12 to access Stewartfield parks from the east end.
 






